
 

 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Hesketh-with-Becconsall’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
What you are is God’s gift to you, 

what you become is your gift to God. 

     Part of the Learning Together Trust family of schools  

 

 

Stars of the Week 
for showing our School Value of 

LOVE 

Reception Hugo Christer 

Year 1 Amelia Dobson 

Year 2 Alfie Birbeck 

Year 3 Rosie Taylor 

Year 4 Jasmine Dobson 

Year 5 Madison Callaghan 

Year 6 Jonathan Yu 

House Point Totals this week! 
 

Becconsall 
245 

  
Douglas 

228 

 
Hesketh 

219 

 
Ribble 

212 

Please look out for what’s going on… 

@AllSaintsHwB https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshwb 

Dates for your Diary 
Week Beginning 18th March  Parents’ Evenings, information further on in the newsletter 
Thursday 21st March ‘Rock your Socks’ Day, a chance to support the work of FOS by donating a pre-loved 
item for their sale or donate money to the Down Syndrome Charity  
Saturday 23rd March FOS Children’s Pre Loved Table Top Sale 

Tuesday 26th March 2.30pm Holy Week Service, led by Year 6 at All Saints Church, parents and carers welcome 
Thursday 28th March  2pm School closes for the Easter Holidays 
Friday 29th March Becconsall-Lancashire’s Living Museum ‘Design a Mascot’ Competition Deadline 

 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshwb


Thursday 21st March 
Please take part and donate a good 

quality item (toys, jigsaws, and 
baby equipment) to FOS’s preloved 
sale or bring money for the charity.   

 
  

 

World Book Day 2024

  
 

All the staff joined in! 

 

 
Little Saints Nursey 

joined in the fun too! 
Their love of reading 

shone through as they 
could confidently talk 
about their character 
choices and stories. 

 

 
 

The kitchen team had a  
special theme too! 

 



In Reception, we have enjoyed sharing and talking about our 

favourite books and characters. 

We have listened to stories being read to us, read stories to others 

and acted out stories through role play. 

    

Year 1 have been sharing their love of reading on World Book 
Day! We’ve spent time reading our favourite books for pleasure, 
and all presented our favourite book to the class, explaining why 

it is our favourite. We also watched a video celebrating World 
Book Day, spotting lots of authors that we know and love. 

We are currently 
studying traditional 
tales in English and 
these four girls came 

in that theme! 

    

The children in Year 2 have thoroughly enjoyed their World Book Day 

today! They loved: showcasing their outfits in front of all their 

friends, discussing their favourite books with the class and sharing a 

story with some Year 6 children. They were even authors when 

writing their stories in English! 



    

In Year 3, we have been talking about the characters we have dressed as today. We 
have been listening to stories from our teacher and we have been looking at the World 
Book Day website  https://www.worldbookday.com/ which has all sorts of information 

about reading and the FREE book that we can get with our £1 book token. 

   

Year 4 have been exploring the key features of children's book covers 

and how they can entice us to read the story inside. We have 

designed our own book cover today for a story we are writing in 

English.  We have some exciting story plans already written, ready to 

write in full tomorrow. We will be looking at including 

characterisation, plot, originality, language and enjoyment. 

 
 

  

Year 5 enjoyed World book day, we continued to create our stories based on the book - 
Hugo Cabret. The children also enjoyed talking about the characters they dressed up as. 

  

https://www.worldbookday.com/


 
 

 

Year 6 had a magical World Book Day! We listened to an exciting 

chapter of Skullduggery Pleasant, wrote our own setting descriptions 

using figurative language and enjoyed lots more reading 

opportunities throughout the day. Additionally, our Year 6s loved 

reading with the Year 2 children! 

 Headteacher Mini Mentions 
Congratulations to the following children:  

Year 3: Alanna for working very hard this week on her return to school. 
Year 4: Darcie and Poppy for putting 100% effort into their writing. 
Year 6: Mr Maguire's morning booster group for their hard work and inspiring commitment to learning.  

 

TARDIS Performing Arts 
Festival 2024 

Well done to our All Saints all stars 

who sang beautifully at the TARDIS 

Performing Arts Festival on 

Wednesday evening at Tarleton 

Academy. 

We could certainly count on them to 

support their friends! 
 

 Reading Rewards  

Congratulations to all our wonderful readers,  
reading is the key to learning! 

100 Club Year 1: Eden, Tom & Amelia  
Year 2: Henry  Year 5: Lele   

 

 

We are on the look out in the month of 
March for #Agents of Forgiveness  

 
 



 Next week we are looking for  Stars of the Week 

who show our School Value of RESPONSIBILITY 
 

Your local museum needs your design! 
After School Council were involved in the token tree planting at Becconsall’s Heritage Park last April, we are 

pleased to announce that the planned ‘Living Museum’ has chosen to work once again with our school. 

Tilly Postlethwaite, the Assistant Manager of Becconsall-Lancashire’s Living Museum and Heritage Park Project 

has got in touch to ask that our children enter a design in their Museum Mascot Competition! 

Please see the images below for further information. The Museum Mascot design is to be on A4 paper. Scanned 

designs can be sent directly to tilly.becconsall@gmail.com along with your child’s name, age and school or hard 

copies brought into school ready for collection by Tilly. 

Please note the deadline of Friday 29th March 2024. 

What a fantastic home learning project for the children of Hesketh-with-Becconsall All Saints as the school of 

this very special parish! Thank you for your continuing support of our school and the local community. 

  
 

Attendance Counts! 
Whole School Attendance  

this week: 94.2% 
The class with the best attendance this week is:  

Reception 100% 

  

mailto:tilly.becconsall@gmail.com


All Saints Church Services 
‘To Love God and to Love One Another’ 

 

Sunday 10th March (Mothering Sunday) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am All Age Worship (No Communion) 

12:30pm  Private Prayer (Church open until 1:30pm) 

Sunday 17th March (Lent 5) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Morning Worship (No Communion) 

12:30pm  Private Prayer (Church open until 1:30pm) 

Tuesday 19th March 

7:30pm Mothers Union Meeting in the Church Hall 

Sunday 24th March (Palm Sunday) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Holy Communion 

12:30pm Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel  

Thursday 28th March (Maundy Thursday) 

6:00pm Passover Party & Holy Communion in 

the Church Hall  

Friday 29th March (Good Friday) 

10:00am Short Family Servie followed by Hot X 

Buns in the Church Hall 

Sunday 31st March (Easter Sunday) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Holy Communion 

12:30pm  Private Prayer (Church open until 1:30pm) 

Parents’ Evenings Spring 2024 
These meetings will be held over three nights and 

there is the opportunity to look at your child’s 
work and speak to your child’s class teacher. 

These meetings will be in the school hall 3.30-7pm: 
Tuesday 19th March: Year 5 & Year 6 

Wednesday 20th March: Nursery, Reception & Year 4 
Thursday 21st March: Year 1, Year 2 & Year 3 

Your child’s work will be on tables in the middle of 
the hall and the class teachers will have desks 

around the edge of the hall.  We are not having a 
‘fixed’ appointment system as we know these can 

lead to lengthy delays, parents are asked to visit their 
child’s class teacher when they are free and there 
will be chairs available for you whilst waiting. 
We hope that this will help the event run more 

smoothly and to be as flexible as possible.  
The purpose of this meeting is to share with you your 

child’s learning journey so far within the current 
academic year across the curriculum, celebrating 
positives and sharing next steps. Should a longer 

conversation or meeting need to take place this can 
be arranged for another time. 

Thank you in advance of your support. 

 

‘We are God’s handiwork, created in Christ to 

do good works’ Ephesians 2:10 
 

  
 


